
From: Lowell Collins [mailto:lowell01@aol.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2014 5:10 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Persnal Comment 

 

I moved to Arkansas because I loved the beautiful landscape and rivers! It is absolutely imperative that 

our exraordinary waterways be protected  for both economic and recreational reasons. 

  

The ADEQ should be ashamed that they failed to protect our most important river.....The Buffalo. This 

should never be allowed to happen again. That is why I support the third party rulemaking petition to 

ban new medium and large confined swine operations in the Buffalo National River watershed by 

amending the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission Regulations 5 & 6. 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.  

Ms Lowell Collins 

9995 E Highway 72 

Bentonville, AR 72712 

 


